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Announcement   

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2025 

 

Product discontinuation: GT3 series multi-function timers 

 
IDEC would like to inform you that we will discontinue some of our GT3 series multi-function 

timers in the star-delta type and twin-timer type. 

 

Details are as follows:  

 

1. Products to be discontinued 

GT3 series multi-function timers 

 

Note: Special products are also included. 
 

 

2. Replacements 

There are no recommended replacements. 

Please place orders for the required quantities by the last order date. 

 

 

3. Schedule 

• Last order date: 30 September 2025 (or sooner depending on our stock situation) 

• Products to be discontinued will shift to make-to-order manufacturing starting 30 June 2025. 

 


